
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 25, 2009 

 

 

Save Mart 

10500 N. McCarran Blvd. 

Reno, NV 89509 

(775) 746-8882 

 

Dear Andrea Ochsenschlager: 

 

My name is Alexis Taitel, and I am the President of Reno High School’s Key Club.  I recently 

spoke to you over the telephone regarding setting up a food drive, and I am hoping that we can 

work together to organize a great charity event to benefit the children of Anderson Elementary 

School.  The general idea is to have several of my club members (between 3 and 6 at a time) 

stand inside the doors of your store, located on North McCarran Blvd., and ask entering 

customers if they could pick up one or two items of food and donate on their way out.  We would 

like to hand out flyers to entering customers in order to explain our cause.  I worked on a similar 

project in November through the Kiwanis Club of Reno, so I know exactly how to run it.  I hope 

to hold the food collection event on a weekend in February, and it would last between six and 

eight hours.  A possible date would be Sunday, February 8, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Many of the children at Anderson Elementary School have parents who recently lost their jobs 

and are currently unemployed.  The children and their families are having a tough time making 

ends meet and are bringing home leftover food from their school lunches just to feed their 

families.  These children desperately need help at this point, and I hope that you can help us to 

help them.  If you have any questions regarding the children at Anderson Elementary School, 

please call Nancy Gill at (775) 829-1631. 

  

I truly appreciate your cooperation and will be willing to adjust my idea to fit your suggestions.  

Thank you again, and I look forward to working with you in the coming weeks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alexis Taitel 

R.H.S. Key Club President 

Phone: (775) 379-5640 

Fax: (775) 337-2796 

jerseygirl747@sbcglobal.net  


